
Kane	District	Sterling	Scholars	2019	

High	school	seniors	have	been	recognized	as	Sterling	Scholars	since	1962	for	their	academic	success,	
leadership,	and	citizenship;	where	they	compete	for	scholarships	at	colleges	and	universities	across	the	
state.	The	names	of	the	2019	Sterling	Scholar	candidates	for	each	school	were	recently	released	by	the	
Deseret	News	in	the	15	categories:	Agriculture	Science,	Business	&	Marketing,	Computer	Technology,	
Dance,	English	&	Literature,	Family	&	consumer	Science,	General	Scholarship,	Instrumental	Music,	
Mathematics,	Science,	Speech	&	Drama,	Skilled	&	Technical	Education,	Visual	Arts,	Vocal	Performance,	
and	World	Languages.	I	would	like	to	congratulate	the	Sterling	Scholar	students	from	Kanab	and	Valley	
High	who	will	compete	April	4th	at	Southern	Utah	University.	This	year	the	Sterling	Scholar	awards	will	
be	streamed	lived	over	the	internet,	please	check	the	school	web	pages	for	links	to	the	broadcast.		

	

Ben	Dalton	
Superintendent		
Kane	School	District		


